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YEAR 8  
SNOWY MOUNTAINS EXCURSION 2017
Dear Parents and Students,

This year we are able to accommodate 140 students. I do encourage those that have not yet paid their deposit to do so as there will be a waiting list to replace those students that cannot attend the excursion.
The approximate cost of the excursion (depending on student’s choice of activity) will be:

Skiing $565



Snowboarding $615

Cost includes coach travel, motel accommodation (2 nights), ski or snowboard hire, clothing hire, lift pass and lessons for two days, National Park entry and entry to Questacon.  Please note that this cost does not include lunches on all days.
The itinerary for the excursion will be:



Tuesday 22nd August
· All students must attend school

· 10:15pm assemble at Umina Campus

· 10:30pm depart for Berridale

Wednesday 23rd August
· Approximately 1:30am toilet stop at Sutton Forest

· 5:30am arrive at Motel in Berridale

· Breakfast and fitting with ski’s, snowboards and clothing

· 7:00am depart for Smiggins Hole
· 8:30am – 4:30pm Ski/Snowboard (2x 2 hour lessons)

· 6:00pm arrive back at motel

· 10:00pm everyone in their rooms

Thursday 24th August
· 6:30am breakfast

· 7:30am depart for Smiggins Hole
· 8:30am –4:30pm Ski/ Snowboard (2-hour lesson)
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Friday 25th August
· Before breakfast pack bags and clean rooms

· 7:00am Breakfast

· 8:00am depart for Canberra

· 10:30am Questacon

· 2:00pm depart for Umina

· approx. 6.00pm arrive at Umina Campus

Final payment must be made by Friday 28th July (no refunds after this date). Lift passes must be ordered a week before the excursion. It is strongly recommended that you make regular payments towards the cost of the excursion. These can be made at student reception or online. Students will be given a medical form to complete early next term and a final note will be issued a week prior to the excursion. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Gosden on 43419066
NOTE: All notes and information regarding this excursion can be found on the school website.
